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Fitness to Practice Directorate 
Nursing & Midwifery Council 
61 Aldwych 
London 
WC2B 4AE 

4 June 2010 

Code A 

Thank you for your letter of 18 May inst. 

Your efforts to get to the bottom of what happened are about all I could expect from a crowd 
of no-hopers driven by the previous government. Whether the future is any better remains to 
be seen. 

The facts are there to be examined by any competent authority unshackled by political and 
self-effacing constraints. Even the police have so far failed to see the wood for the trees, 
again probably under political direction, so it comes as no surprise that your involvement has 
taken as long as it has to get nowhere. 

It is not beyond the whit of man (or woman, for that matter) to see where savings in public 
expenditure could usefully be made. 

Yours faithfully, 

Charles Stewart-Farthing 

Copy to: 
Norman Lamb, MP 
Stephen Lloyd, MP 


